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               25th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We have reached the end of a very busy and successful academic year and we would like to thank you for your continued support of the school. Thank you also for the lovely gifts that you have given to staff, it really is very much appreciated.

Year 6 - After our emotional Leavers Service last week we just want to say a fond farewell to our fantastic Year 6. Each and every one of you have been such positive members of our St Leonard’s family. We are so proud of you and wish you all the best on the next step of your journey. Please pop in and see us and let us know how you are getting on. 

School Disco - This was a great success. Thank you for your support of this and a big thank you to the Friends of St Leonard’s for making this possible. It was a lovely event to celebrate the end of term.

Congratulations - Congratulations to Miss Walshe who was married last week and is now Mrs Johnson. 
Congratulations to Mr Hope who is also getting married during the school holidays.

Welcome - Some of you will have already met or spoken to Mrs Wilding. Mrs Wilding will be starting full time with us in September and we welcome her to St Leonard’s.

After School clubs - You should now have been informed regarding if your child has a space in our clubs next term. For those that have a place on either the school football team or the Tuesday football for pleasure, payments will be made direct to the provider and will open on the 1st September. School will send the link out to the parents of those children who are on the list for each of these clubs.

We will be following the Swindon calendar for term dates for the academic year 2023-24.
 T D Days for next academic year
1st September 2023         30th October 2023
  2nd Jan 2024                  3rd Jan 2024
  19th Feb 2024                  3rd June 2024

Have a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing the children return on the 4th September 2023.

Yours Sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Warburton
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